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September 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Due to Covid-19 we have changed our admittance policy to all UHS activities effectively 
immediately. 
 
We are tasked, on a daily basis, to keep students in cohort groups throughout the day.  This is 
to help determine if a student is a “close contact” in the event a student tests positive for 
Covid-19.  If students are running around or congregating at school events this makes that task 
much harder.  
 
Effective immediately all students not attending Ulysses High School must be accompanied, 
upon admittance, and seated with their parents during ALL UHS events.   
 
In other words, any child or student that is not in high school must be accompanied by an 
adult at all times.   
 
Face masks are required for all indoor events.   
 
Face masks are required at outdoor events for entry, at the concession stands, in the restrooms 
and when social distancing cannot be maintained. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Wear your mask so our students can wear their uniforms! 
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